From: Gene Leynes 
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2018 9:48 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Oona Coleman
Subject: Back from Kansas City

Steve,

I wanted to let you know that I've returned from the first part of the training. 

I was in Kansas City last week in my official capacity. 

They paid for most of the breakfast and lunches, I paid for my own dinners and one lunch. I'm hoping to get reimbursed for some of those expenses from the City of Chicago. 

I didn't receive anything like coffee mugs or swag. I did get access to their data platform, which has government data from other government agencies. 

The Coleridge Imitative paid for my hotel expenses and the course tuition, I had no incidental expenses. 

Thanks,

Gene

312-742-1547

